

## NAHR User Group Meeting Minutes

Date of meeting : 28<sup>th</sup> February 2016 20:00

Venue : Conference Call (details forwarded)

- Minutes from last meeting
  - Accepted
- Update International Advisor/ Industry Liaison – Tony Andrade
  - In absentia TA reported the following:
    - 1- Letters requesting financial support for the NAHR have been sent. I have even had responses requesting bank details to pay the funds into!! Two companies have indicated that they have already allocated funds in this year's budget to us.*
    - 2- I was at a registries meeting with Amplitude last Monday - full report to follow, but suffice it to say that none of the registries are happy with Amplitude and how they are managing the registries. There does appear to be a lack of resource from them to provide the services they say they can provide. At least one of the registries is seriously considering changing provider!!*
    - 3- Later that same day I was at a meeting with the BOA, again with the other registries. This was to discuss the TORUS concept! This would unify all registries under the BOA's watchful eye! Can provide a full report on that too.*
- Data Quality and Completeness – Tim Board
  - See Annual Report
- Annual Report – Matt Wilson
  - First draft accepted by all
  - Further draft to be circulated
  - All agreed that hard copies will be printed and put in delegates bags. JT will liaise with Jai Mistry and PEOC media about this
  - JT will liaise with Executive to work out numbers
  - It will also go to practitioners
  - Report will be presented during NAHR podium session at BHS
    - MW is away on Rothman-Ranawat during BHS
    - TB and MF are happy to do this
      - MF will do background
      - TB will give summary of report
  - Immediately following launch, should be made available on website for download.
- Surgeon engagement – Max Fehily
  - MF written letter that should go to MAC chairs of Spire Hospitals
  - MF also liaising with Ramsay
  - Meeting regional medical director of BUPA
    - MW will email a copy to be shown but not circulated

- Individual surgeon feedback reports – Marcus Bankes
  - Systems are being planned to allow this
  - This can be reviewed at BHS session with Carla Webb
  
- Newsletter/ Website – Jon Conroy
  - *1) is everyone happy that I email those adding to the database asking if they are happy for their names to be put on the website?*
    - Yes
  - *2) should we put the pdf of the results on the web?*
    - Yes
  - *3) can I write a generic information sheet on hip arthroscopy that can be downloaded?*
    - Cautious yes but with prior review and approval by the NAHR UG
  - *4) do the guys think we could put a generic physio advice form on the web?*
    - Not felt to be helpful. Might be seen as NAHR approved advice undermining individualised advice from surgeons and physios
  
- NAHR session at BHS
  - See above
  
- Date of next meeting
  - At BHS. Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> March 17 45. Venue to be confirmed by MB